Memo

Date: May 13, 2024

To: Youth ministers, DREs, clergy, parish secretaries, religious sisters,

brothers, Catholic schools' staff, campus ministers

From: Father Rey Pineda, director, Office of Vocations

Re: Quo Vadis, Retreat for High School Men, July 23- July 25

I am happy to announce this year's Quo Vadis Retreat for High School Men. This retreat is for rising 10th graders to graduated seniors who are open to discerning God's call. We are counting on your relationships with the young men of your parish or institution to help us make this invitation. Register by going to https://calledbychrist.com/events/quo-vadis-retreat-for-high-school-men/, by scanning the QR code in the provided flyer. Space is limited. The cost per participant is \$30, but please do not allow this to deter any candidates from attending. Grants to cover this expense are available.

Please note each participant will need to submit a pastor or youth minister recommendation form which can be accessed in the registration link.

Please consider using the text below to make a pulpit and/or bulletin announcement at your weekend Masses.

Quo Vadis is a discernment retreat for high school men sponsored by the Office of Vocations and put on by our seminarians. It will take place from 6 p.m. on Tuesday, July 23, through 12 p.m. on Thursday, July 25, at Camp Gideon in Acworth, GA. The retreat is open to rising 10th graders through recently graduated seniors.

Also, use the <u>attached flyer</u> to help promote this retreat to your high school teens.

For more information, contact the Office of Vocations at 404-920-7460 or vocationsatl@archatl.com.